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June 15, 2022 

 

 

Dear Parents and Community Members, 

 

As the Tuscola County Advertiser has reported, at a Special Meeting of the Millington Board of Education on Thursday, 

June 9, the Board of Education voted unanimously to name Jr./Sr. High School Principal, Mr. Stephen Bouvy as the new 

Superintendent of Schools. 

 

Mr. Bouvy and I have already begun working on a succession/transition plan to ensure a seamless process for him to 

move into this position. 

 

Mr. Bouvy will be reviewing all facets of the operation, including budget and finance, curriculum, personnel, policy 

review and updates, and of course anything else that may need to be taken care of during the day to day operations of the 

District. 

 

I am excited for Mr. Bouvy and have assured him that I will do all that I can to help him during this most important time 

in his tenure. 

 

While I am staying on for a transition period, we also anticipate that Mr. Bouvy will begin in earnest on July 1. Let’s all 

make Mr. Bouvy feel welcome in his new position. 

 

Thank you for all of your continued support of Millington Community Schools. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

Lawrence R. Kroswek, Superintendent 

Millington community Schools 

 

 


